From: Lisa Miller

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Re: SB1530
Date: Friday, February 7, 2020 8:36:08 PM

My name is Lisa Miller from Astoria, Oregon

I'm asking you to VOTE NO on SB1530. For one, the short session was not designed to shove
big bills such as this through. This bill is designed to devastate the middle class, keep the poor
poorer, and make the greedy more wealthy. For two, Kate Brown's abuse of the emergency
clause is ridiculous. Her "emergency" is her way of getting more money faster from hard
working people. For three, if we have to pay for it, then WE should get to vote for it and four,
the PUBLIC, you know the ones that pay your paychecks, should have the records made
public and not secrecy. We have a right to know where our money is going. Take a look
around you. Everything you purchase, you eat, you wear, you live, you drive, how did those
things get there? A logger, farmer, construction workers, a miner, and so many more. Our tax
dollars is not going to stop the climate. Being the good stewards of our lands like we have has
been proven by Oregon's carbon footprint, the little slice on the pie chart. Kate Brown keeps
saying Oregon needs to be the leader, we already are and keep improving without being taxed
out of business. So again | ask for a vote no on SB1530

Thank you for your time,
Lisa Miller
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